
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Club Pilates Petaluma East is Re-opening JUNE 29th!  
 
While we’re excited to get into the studio, our main focus here at Club Pilates is reopening responsibly.  
 
We were already leading the industry in cleaning procedures with every piece of equipment thoroughly 
cleaned between classes. But now, we have increased our daily deep cleaning, loop cleaning and added 
other measures to keep the studios clean and to keep you healthy.  
 
If you’re looking for even greater protections, you can bring your own personal Reformer loops, a 
Reformer towel and a face mask to your Pilates class. Make sure to wash each in soap and hot water 
after every class. For your convenience, we will have all of these items available for purchase in our 
retail section.  
 
And of course, don’t forget your grip socks.  
 
Our Reformers are on average 6 and a half feet apart, so you have your own personal safe space. We're 
limiting class attendance to allow for even greater distance between members, too. 
 
Your personal workout station includes props and equipment specifically placed for your use only. And 
all equipment is cleaned between each class.   
 
You’ll enjoy the same Club Pilates classes that you know and love, in an environment that’s cleaner than 
ever before.  
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! To book a class please call (707) 559-9110 or book 
online https://www.clubpilates.com/petalumaeast/ 
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